
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Statement from the Editor-in-Chief 
 
 
 
 

My main goal for the next few years is to increase the 
journal’s reputation for quality and place the journal on 
all major indices like SSCI. Furthermore, I would like to 
encourage all researchers to consider submitting your 
best work to Women’s Entrepreneurship and Education. 
It will be double-blind reviewed by competent reviewers 
and the review process will be supervised by one of our 
seven Associate Editors. Our review process is based on 

an online submission system which means you can always follow your 
manuscript throughout the whole process. 
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